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15 June 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Last day arrangements to say goodbye to Year 11 
 
As the day draws nearer The Westleigh School have been thinking of an appropriate way to say a final 
goodbye to our Year 11 students.  
 
Due to restrictions this year, we have been unable to offer what we had originally planned but we are 
determined to provide an opportunity for the year group to come together for a final goodbye. 
Friday 18th June 2021 will be the last day all students are in school together so we are proposing the 
following; 
 
All Year 11 students to arrive in school at 11:15am using the old pupil office near the canteen in their Best 
Dressed Clothes and head to the sports hall for a short assembly from the Head Teacher before students 
are directed to a designated area to have an official shirt signing and photo opportunities with friends and 
staff. For this to happen students will also need to bring an old school shirt. Students will then be released 
from the school site at around 12:50pm. 
 
The school would like to ensure we are able to redistribute uniform to those individuals facing challenging 
circumstances and would request that any uniform (blazers, skirts, ties and PE kit) that is not needed is 
brought into school on that day and passed on to a member of staff. 
 
If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to contact school and we look forward to celebrating with our 
Year 11 students on their last day. 
 
Kindest Regards 
 
 
P FURLONG 
Head of Year 11 
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